
 
 IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M141105  

 
 

November 10, 2014 
  
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Mark A. Satorius 
    Executive Director for Operations  
 
FROM:    Rochelle C. Bavol, Acting Secretary  /RA/  
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – BRIEFING ON SMALL MODULAR 

REACTORS, 1:00 P.M., WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 5, 2014, 
COMMISSIONERS’ CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT 
NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC 
ATTENDANCE) 

 
 
The Commission was briefed by an external panel and the NRC staff on anticipated licensing 
activities for Small Modular Reactors (SMRs), the status of activities to resolve key generic 
policy issues, and activities and plans for SMRs on the part of the industry and other 
government agencies.  The external panel included John Kelly, Ph.D., Deputy Assistant 
Secretary for Nuclear Reactor Technologies, Office of Nuclear Energy, Department of Energy; 

Ricardo Pérez, Chairman, Nuclear Energy Institute Small Modular Reactor Working Group and 

Senior Vice President, Operations Support, Tennessee Valley Authority; Anthony Ianno, 
Managing Director, Global Power and Utilities Group, Investment Banking, Morgan Stanley; and 
Alexander Glaser, Ph.D., Assistant Professor, Department of Mechanical and Aerospace 
Engineering and Woodrow Wilson School of Public and International Affairs, Princeton 
University. 
 
There were no requirements identified for staff action. 
 
 
cc: Chairman Macfarlane  
 Commissioner Svinicki  
 Commissioner Ostendorff  
 Commissioner Baran 
 Commissioner Burns 
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OIG 
 OPA 
 Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 


